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March 7, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
 

Safety/Security Forum 
Thursday, March 15, 2018 

Woodbury Middle School at 6:30 p.m. 
for 

All Region 14 Parents/Guardians 
 

As a follow-up to my letter dated February 15, 2018 regarding safety/security in Region 14 Schools, I 
wanted to share with you that we will be holding a safety/security forum on Thursday, March 15 in the 
Woodbury Middle School library at 6:30 p.m.  Woodbury Resident State Trooper Joseph Roden, 
Bethlehem Resident State Trooper Cono Delia and I will share safety/security measures used in 
Region 14 Schools.  
 
Some topics we’ll cover include but are not limited to:   

• Social/Emotional programming 
• Reporting protocols 
• “See Something, Say Something”  
• Emergency practice drills 
• Role of School Resource Officers 

 
I hope you will join us.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Anna Cutaia, Ed.D.  
Superintendent of Schools  

 
 

 


